
Public Comment for the 2012 Traffic Signal Priority List  
Public Hearing held at the 9.27.12 Pedestrian/Bicycle/Motor Vehicle Commission Meeting 

 
 
 
From: Scott Rice [mailto:smrice89@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 10:36 AM 
To: Smith, Brian 
Subject: Follow-up from Scott Rice 
 
Mr. Smith, 
  
We spoke last concerning a traffic signal @ S. Thompson & Buckeye Rd. in the East Buckeye Neighborhood.  
Since we won't be in attendance you had mentioned something about printing out correspondence for everyone 
to review. 
  
I would still love a signal at Buckeye/Thompson and think it's necessary. Or a permanent speed board, which I 
think is realistic given that:  
   

• We've had accidents w/fatalities there 
• There's a school crossing right there 

   
When the police (I love them, but...) did the traffic study on this road, they had been sitting on the road in a 
squad car prior to checking the speed of traffic so traffic was not going as fast as it normally does. 
   
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
  
Have a great week, 
  
Scott Rice 
East Buckeye Neighborhood President 

 
 
From: David Albino [mailto:daalbino@wisc.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 1:19 PM 
To: Phillips, Rob 
Subject: Stoplight 
 
Phillip, 
 
How can I begin the process of having a stoplight placed at the intersection of W. Badger Road and Cypress Way?  I have a 
friend who lives around this area whom almost was killed by a car yesterday.  In tandem, many children and other pedestrians 
use this intersection on a daily basis and I believe this a safety concern.  Let me know when you can.  Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Albino | La Follette & URPL 
MIPA, M.S. URPL Candidate 
608 712 1687 
daalbino@wisc.edu 
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